
ROBERT H. JONES
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

THE GENERAL STATE AUTHORITY
IATH AND HERR STREETS

HARRTSBURGT PENNSYLVANIA l7l2o

November 18, L97l+

Honorable Robert J. Butera
Majority leader
House of Representatives
1-10 Capitol B.rilding
Harcisbr-:rg, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr, Butera:

With reference to nry letter dated
Jawata 22, L974 relative to the Project Status Report
of ttris Authority, revised pages reflecting status
information as of Norrember L, 1974 are enclosed for
i::eorporatj-on within the af orementioned report.
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